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Year 6 Secondary School Places September 2021

Parents and carers of children in year 6 will be notified of their secondary
school offers next week. Information can be found on the following website:

https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-
places/secondary-school-places
The website provides the following information:

If you apply online we will email you on 1 March 2021 after 4pm to tell you
which school you have been offered. We cannot guarantee the exact time
you will receive your email, this will depend on your email service provider.

You can also log in after 5pm on 1 March 2021 to view your offer online. If
you need to reset your password you must use the email address you
registered with.

Mrs Pegden and the year 6 teachers will be available to answer any
guestions that you may have after this date. Further information will follow.
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